
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24th April 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
It is with great delight that I’m able to update you that an agreement, subject to 
planning permission, has been made to build four additional classrooms and associate 
facilities at Teynham. This development will enable the school to work from one site 
and enable all to consistently access the nurturing environment and facilities offered 
at Teynham.   
 
The ISP school currently operates across two school sites one in Sittingbourne, and 
the other in Teynham.  We are aware that the Sittingbourne site, despite considerable 
investment, doesn’t provide the best learning environment for our pupils.   However, 
as a result of a lack of classroom space currently at Teynham it is necessary for our 
pupils and staff to travel and work across both sites.  All pupils at the Sittingbourne 
site currently access some of their learning at the Teynham site.  They are frequently 
and regularly transported between the two sites and considerable learning time is lost.   
 
It is hoped that we will be able to move into the new classrooms in September 2018.  
Logistics such as transport will be resolved prior to any move.  This is an exciting 
development for the school. 
 
Attached is a briefing note outlining the position in further detail.   We will provide 
regular updates during the coming weeks.  However, in the meantime please feel free 
to contact me if you have any queries.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mary McKeeman  
 
Enc.   


